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OJK-160224-074578

ANNOUNCEMENT

NUMBER PENG-1/KO.18/2024

ABOUT

VENTURE CAPITAL COMPANIES BUSINESS LICENSE ENFORCEMENT CONCERNING
CHANGE OF NAME OF PT SARANA BALI VENTURA TO PT BALI KERTHI

DEVELOPMENT FUND VENTURA

Through the decision of the Board of Commissioners of Indonesia Financial

Services Authority

Number : KEP-21/KO.18/2024

Date : February 16th 2024

About : Venture Capital Companies Business License Enforcement concerning

the Change of Name of PT Sarana Bali Ventura to PT Bali Kerthi

Development Fund Ventura

The Board of Commissioners of Indonesia Financial Services Authority (OJK)

have granted venture capital companies business license Enforcement concerning the

change of name of PT Sarana Bali Ventura to PT Bali Kerthi Development Fund Ventura

since February 16th 2024.

With the approval of the company's business license, PT Bali Kerthi Development

Fund Ventura is required to carry out its business activities by regularly implementing

sound business practices and consistently referring to the applicable laws and

regulations.

The current address of PT Bali Kerthi Development Fund Ventura head office is

Jalan Diponegoro No. 150 Komplek IDT/Ruko Genteng Biru Blok B 23-24, Dauh Puri

Klod, West Denpasar, Denpasar, Bali - 80114.

This announcement should be widely disseminated.

Set in Denpasar

At the date of 22 February 2024

Head of OJK Office of Bali

Kristrianti Puji Rahayu
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